School Show – P3 and P4

Miss Lawson has started work on the P3 and P4 show, “Sleeping Beauty”, which will be performed on the evening of Tuesday 28th November in Cartsbridge Church.  The show will be cast before the October holidays with rehearsals starting in earnest when we return from the break.  I’m looking forward to seeing what our talented pupils have in store for us.

Reminders
If your child is going to be absent from school, please contact the school office before 9.15am.
Dates for your Diary - School
Wednesday 4th October

P6/5 Assembly, 9.30am





Parent’s Night 1 (3.30-6.30pm)

Thursday 5th October

Parents’ Night 2 (3.30-6.30pm)

Tuesday 10th October

P7b Learning Workshop 9.30am
Wednesday 11th October

WWHS STEM Fair (P6 and P7) 6.00pm-8.30pm
Thursday 12th October

Autumn Service led by P2b, Busby Parish Church 9.45am

Friday 13th October

In Service Day

Monday 16th- Friday 20th October
October Break

Monday 23rd October

Pupils return 9am





Parent Council Meeting, 6.30pm WWHS
Friday 27th October

Flu immunisation day

Monday 30th October

Halloween Discos, 6.15pm-9.00pm
Tuesday 31st October

P2a Learning Workshop 9.30am
Wednesday 8th November

P1a Assembly, 9.30am
Friday 10th November

P4/3 Learning Workshop 9.30am

Wednesday 22nd November
P2b Learning Workshop, 9.30am

Tuesday 28th November

P3/4 Show, Cartsbridge Church 6.30pm
Friday 1st December

P6/5 Learning Workshop 9.30am

Wednesday 29th November
P6 Assembly 9.30am

Wednesday 6th December

P7b Assembly 9.30am
Friday 8th December

P3 Learning Workshop 9.30am

Wednesday 20th December
Winter Service led by P5, Busby Parish Church 9.45am




School closes 2.30pm
Dates for your Diary – Nursery

Please keep an eye on the cloakroom noticeboard for regular updates.

Wednesday 4th October

Parent’s Night 1 (3.30-6.30pm)

Thursday 5th October

Parents’ Night 2 (3.30-6.30pm)

Tuesday 10th October

Nursery Assembly, 11am and 2pm
Friday 13th October

In Service Day

Monday 16th- Friday 20th October
October Break

Monday 23rd October

Pupils return 8.50am/12.50pm

Friday 15th December

Nursery Nativity am and pm
Wednesday 20th December
Nursery closes 2.30pm

As always, should you have any queries or concerns, so not hesitate to contact the school office.

Yours sincerely
Mark Weir

Mark Weir
Acting Head Teacher
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and Nursery Class Newsletter

October 2017
Dear Parent/Carer,

It has been fantastic to see so many of you visiting the school over the last month to share in the learning that is going on.  The Meet the Staff Evening was well attended and our programe of Learning Workshops and Assemblies is up and running.  Feedback from these events has been positive and helps us to shape future opportunities.  The pupils continue to be settled and focused on their learning and the days are busy with new experiences.
Nursery News
Our main focus on phonological awareness is underway and we are spending time daily sharpening our listening skills.  We are listening to the sounds around us, singing songs and clapping beats. This is fun to practise at home too!

Assembly
The children are working hard planning and organising our Assembly which we will share with families on Tuesday 10th October at 11am and 2pm.  Our theme of ‘Dinosaurs’ has been a very exciting context for learning.
Parent Group

Thank you to all parents who came along to our Parent Group meeting on 21st September.  It was great to meet and chat.  Our next meeting will be on Friday 27th October at 9.00am.  All parents and carers from morning and afternoon sessions are most welcome.

Stay and Play

We were able to share our strategies at our ‘Stay and Play session on Friday 29th September.  If you would like to see any particular aspect of our learning at future ‘Stay and Play’ sessions then please speak to a member of staff.

Please label clothes

Please ensure that all clothes, shoes and wellies have names clearly written on them.  This will be a great help to all and hopefully mean that less clothing goes missing.

Nursery Fund
Thank you to all for paying the Nursery Fund.  We have organised sessions from Mini Kickers which will begin on Monday 23rd October for both morning and afternoon sessions.  The children will benefit from this physical skills programme.

Garden Area

Plea for help - We would be delighted if someone could help to tidy our garden area.  Please see Mrs. Small for more information.  This can be as little or as much as you can manage.

Children’s Classic Concert
If anyone is interested in joining us for the Children’s Classic concert on Saturday 16th December at the Royal Concert Hall, please see Mrs. Curran or any member of the Nursery staff.

School News
Parent Council News
The Parent Council AGM has been held and a new committee and class reps have been elected. Please see the website for details and minutes of the meeting.
Office Bearers for session 2017/2018

Chair: Stuart Nicklin

Vice Chair: Marie McBeth
Treasurer: Yvonne Wallace
Secretary: Laura Brookman
Committee Members: Atul Sabharwal, Neil Morrision, Nicola Rivers, Alison Findlay, Shona Robertson
Class Reps: 

P1 – Laura Syme 
P2 - Mairi Watson 
P3 – Nicola Rivers 

P4 – Shona Robertson 
P5 – Alison Findlay 
P6 – Vicky Hughes 

P7 – Tina McLennan
Our next meeting is on 23rd October in Williamwood High at 18:30 - all welcome. Please submit any questions or feedback for the school by Wed 18th October via busbyparents@gmail.com or the class reps.

The Halloween discos will be held on Monday 30th Oct in the school.  P1-P3 will be on from 18:15-19:00 and P4-P7 will be on from 19:45-21:00.   Leaflets with more information will be coming home in bags soon.

We’d like to say a big thank you to Tina McLennan and Islay Morrison who organised a bag pack over the September weekend.  They raised £540 which is a fantastic amount.  Thank you also to the parents and pupils who volunteered for this event.

Parent Interview Evening

This week brings our first set of Parents’ Meetings where you will have the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress with their class teacher.  I would ask that all parents are respectful of the 10 minute appointment time.  I look forward to talking to you around the school on those evenings.

The Book Fair will be open on both nights and your child will also have the opportunity to visit the book fair with their class.
Awards
We are delighted that the high quality learning opportunities on offer at Busby have been recognised.  The school recently received a Digital Schools award for the work we have done with digital technologies.  We were also the first school in East Renfrewshire to be accredited with a Gold Family Centred Approaches award in recognition of the high standards offered in our Early Learning and Childcare setting.
Extra-Curricular Clubs
We are still looking for parent volunteers to help with our after school clubs programme.  We would particularly welcome any parent/friend of Busby who would like to help with our P5-P7 running club.  If we are unable to secure parent volunteers, the running club will only be on until Christmas. This would be a real shame as the running club currently has 50 children attending on a weekly basis.  Please contact the office if you would like to get involved. 
Awful Auntie

P5-P7 pupils enjoyed a trip to the Theatre Royal on Thursday 28th September to see a hilarious production of David Walliams’ “Awful Auntie.”  Feedback from pupils and staff was excellent. Thank you to everyone who volunteered to be a parent helper on the trip.

Campus Police Officer

There is a new campus police officer serving Mearns Castle High School, Williamwood High school and the associated primary schools. Her name is Constable Angela Mitchell.  I'd like to welcome her to our school community.  Please see the message below from Constable Mitchell.

"My job is to assist and ensure the safety of your children during, before and after school time.

To this end I would remind all parents that when dropping off and picking up your child, your vehicle should not be causing an unnecessary obstruction, this is an offence under the Road Traffic Act 1988 and will be dealt with robustly.

Whilst you are waiting for you children please remember engines must be turned off as this is an environmental issue.

These are a pupil safety issues and a police requirement. I appreciate your full co-operation in this matter."
Virgin Money 

All pupils in Primary 7 have been working hard on the “Make £5 Grow” project with Virgin Money.  Pupils have successfully pitched their business ideas during a Dragons Den style workshop with Virgin Money staff and have been busy selling their items.  Thank you to all pupils and parents for supporting this. We can’t wait to hear how far the Primary 7s make their £5 grow!   

Skills Academy

A new year of Skills Academy classes is underway, with all pupils following innovative modules on Community, Creativity, Design & Manufacturing, Food & Health, and Life Skills. We have had a number of business partners and parents in supporting these classes, adding depth to skills for learning, life and work.  A huge thank you to everyone who has supported these classes, this has not only added depth to lessons but has allowed the children to see how the skills they are learning in class can be applied to the world of work.  If you would like to get involved or have any skills to support in any of our Skills Academy classes then please contact the office. A huge thank you to:
Bonnyton House – working with our early level in an exciting intergenerational programme 
Hawthorn Court – supporting community learning in our second level classes 
Mrs Thomas – added a Chinese flavour to our cooking in first level and made a delicious Smashed Cucumber Salad 
Paesano Pizza – who shared the origin and history of pizza and cooked pizza outside in our cob oven with first level pupils
Sumayya Usmani – put second level bread skills to test as they made their own tandoori roti inspired by the cuisine of Northern Pakistan 
Anne Butterfield and The White Cart – trained P7’s in hospitality skills to restaurant standard and we look forward to see them putting these skills to test back in school 
Valerie Bruce and Orli Jewellery – brought expertise to our 2nd level pupils’ Design and Manufacturing skills in making creative jewellery pieces and key rings
Gary Drewett and Laura Brookman– for taking time to light our cob oven in preparation for cooking classes
Please have a look on our Twitter page to see pictures of all this in action and links to our partners. https://twitter.com/BusbyPrimary[image: image1.emf]
